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The fizz and the fun… 

Did you know that 25% of university courses require matric science as an entrance 

requirement? Did you also know that our national science results are in peril, much the 

same as maths? We can make a huge difference by changing the attitude of our primary 

school kids to view science as the fabulous exploration of the unknown – which is at the 

heart of this terrific subject! “Professor Phantom” is a high school science teacher who 

is bringing science to life with cool experiments at our school. This week Friday we’ll blow 

square-shaped bubbles, use invisible ink, explore acids, bases and neutrals and blow up 

bottles! 

Don’t miss out on an opportunity to ignite your child’s passion for science. The cost is 

R80, and the school pays this directly to the science teacher for his expertise and to 

cover his expenses. Classes are small (maximum 12 pupils) and personal. Enrol for this 

week Friday with Teacher Erika. 

 

You’re invited… 
Daddies  - don’t forget our special invite for a hot cup of love next week Friday morning in 

the hall to celebrate “Father’s Day” (7h00 – 8h00). Please note that we will host the event 

on Friday the 19th of June, which is closer to Father’s Day and NOT this week Friday 

as previously advertised.  

 

Yes… After Care is open… 

We have been asked if After Care is open on Monday 15th June (Gauteng Education Department school holiday). Fortunately, 

although school is officially closed, After Care is open as per usual. 

 

Pre-loved clothing… 

Charmaine – our school seamstress – will sell second-hand school uniforms from her shop (116 Mooirivier Drive) to help 

parents economise. Pop in for some great bargains. 

All lost property that is not labelled will be donated to this shop.  Donations of any pre-loved uniforms that are reaching 

elbows instead of wrists, or calves instead of ankles, are most welcome. 

 

Field trip fun… 

Don’t forget that next week Thursday (18th June) our Solid’s are out and about on field-trips. Please return 

your indemnity forms ASAP to ensure your child can be part of the touring group! 

 

Pretty as a picture… 

Our foundation phase and Mickey Mouse kiddies had their pic’s taken today and our Grade 4 – 7 kids will 

have their photos taken tomorrow. Polish and shine and look your best for a memorable shot! Our Mickey 

Mouse pupils have already paid for their photo packages in their “outings and shows budget”, but our Grade 

1 – 7 pupils will have to send R50 to school should they wish to order this photo package (Psssst….great 

gift idea for grandparents!).  

 

School will be closed on Monday and Tuesday next week. Enjoy the long weekend. 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 


